Under the guidance of Saint Joseph, Patron Saint of the Universal Church, Saint Joseph School endeavors to achieve academic excellence in a faith-filled and safe environment.

Staff and parents collaborate together to develop students' spiritual, intellectual, emotional, and physical well-being in a traditional Catholic setting.

October 27, 2021

Dear Parents,

We are coming to a close of the month of October, and there is much that has happened during this month and there are still events that are still in the planning stages.

On Saturday, we had two events going on, the Annual Sport Stacking Tournament and the first Annual Bikers Run. The number of participants in the Sport Stacking tournament were not the usual ones due to COVID, but it was still a very successful one with participants coming from as far as New Jersey, New York, Idaho, and California! I am amazed at the skill that these young people have which involves strong fine motor skills and coordination.

Secondly, the First Annual Bike Run was held on Saturday, October 23rd. There was a great deal of planning. Many thanks to Mrs. Angela May, Mrs. Amy Garganese, and Mrs. Darlene FitzGerald who put much time and effort into this event. There are already plans to host this event next year. The profit for this project is \$284.48.

Enclosed you will find a flyer advertising our Winter Greens fund raiser. All forms are due on Friday, November 12th, and these items may be picked up on Monday, November 29th, after school.

These past couple of weeks, you have received notices regarding the \$20.00 family donation and reminders for the items for each classroom basket for the Christmas Extravaganza. All of the classroom basket items and \$20.00 donations are due on Friday, November 5th, to give the committee time to purchase the needed items. Please help us out by submitting these items ASAP. Your cooperation is deeply appreciated.

Mrs. Niedbala and her sixth, seventh, and eighth graders have been presenting their Saint's projects, and been doing a wonderful job. We are very proud of their achievements.

Also enclosed is a diploma form for the parents of our eighth graders to complete and return to school.

LOOKING AHEAD

Friday, November 5th First Friday Mass at 9:00 a.m. Parents who wish to

attend Mass please go to the choir loft.

Dismissal at 12:30 p.m. After Care provided. All items for the classroom baskets are due

First Trimester ends.

Monday, November 8th NO SCHOOL- DIOCESAN TEACHERS'

PROFESSIONAL DAY

Thursday, November 11th NO SCHOOL - VETERANS' DAY

Friday, November 12th All Winter Greens forms are due.

Wednesday, November 17th Report cards are issued.

God bless you and have a great week!

Sincerely in Jesus and Mary,

Sister Mary Patrick, SCMC

Principal